
Look and Feel Beautiful This
Summer in Plumeria Swimwear!

This  post  is
sponsored by Plumeria.

By Laura Seaman

If you want to channel your favorite celebrity on your next
beach vacation or trip to the pool, look no further than
Plumeria Swimwear! These artisan-crafted bikinis are sure to
catch the eye of that gorgeous lifeguard on duty. With their
sleek and stylish Italian and Turkish materials, it’s hard to
believe that these stunning pieces are available for less than
130 dollars.

Gabrielle Cimon, the creative director and designer of the
bikinis, wanted to create swimwear that was unforgettably sexy
and  that  perfectly  embraced  a  woman’s  body.  She
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crafted  unique,  exotic,  and  fashion-forward  designs  that
are accessible to the everyday woman. Now you can look like a
Sports  Illustrated  model  without  paying  typical  designer
prices! After all, every woman should have the chance to look
like she just stepped out of the pool and into a photo shoot.

Let’s  start  with  the  At  the  Copa  bikini.  This  strappy,
Brazilian style helps you show off that great summer body with
pride. You’ll look and feel beautiful, and your crush is sure
to notice. This suit leaves just enough to the imagination
that every man in eyeshot will be wondering how to turn your
confident stride in their direction.

Next up is the Caliente bikini. This fashionable suit will
make sure you’re the apple of any guy’s eye, especially your
summer fling’s. The high cut bottoms and spaghetti straps add
a little more oomph to your legs and cleavage that won’t go
unnoticed. You’ll have him begging you to stay with him even
after the weather starts to cool down.

With  their  Mediterranean  influences  and  high-quality
materials, these suits are unlike anything else you’ve seen in
stores or magazines. With a style of their own, you can be
sure that no other woman at the beach will stand out quite as
much you.

This week, CupidsPulse.com is giving one lucky reader the
chance to win one of these two bikinis in any available color.
With these bikinis, it’s important to get the correct size, so
before sending us your entry, make sure to check the size
guide on each bikini’s description page linked above!

GIVEAWAY  ALERT:  To  enter  this  giveaway,  email
cupid@cupidspulse.com with your full name, address, email, and
daytime phone number BEFORE 5 p.m. EST on Monday, July 14th.
Make sure to also include your preference of bikini style
(either Caliente or At the Copa), color, and size. In the
subject line, please write “Plumeria Swimwear.” You can enter



the contest only once. Good luck!

This giveaway is now closed. Thank you for entering!

AT THE COPASET OPTIONS

$98.00
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